SUINAIE:
OM'S

OBSERVATIONS

Division 2

Calendar Of Events

October 1, 2021

Annual Dues Become

Payable

October 16, 2021

Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become
Suspended

The Run Down

I hope summer is going great for everyone! Be sure to
continue to stay active outside and for your
communities. There are some very special events

coming up so stay tuned.

Here is what will be discussed in this
month's newsletter
® Open Lieutenant Governor position
e [nternational Convention
e Youth Opportunities Fund
e Dollywood Fall Rally

Contact Me:

M

om@ktkey.org




Division Lieutenant Position

open!

There currently is a position open for District 2
Lieutenant Governor. If you want to help your
community and the key clubs in your division
achieve their service goals, then consider applying
for the LTG position. It is a great opportunity to
meet new people, make lasting connections, and
help others around you. If you are interested, please
email me at om@ktkey.org and the Governor

dalton@ktkey.org

International Convention

Unfortunately due to Covid—19, the International
Convention was cancelled by Key Club International in
order to keep everyone safe. To make up for it, Key Club
International held a Virtual Summer Leadership Conference from
July 8th - July roth. The 2022 ICON is expected to take place in
Washington D.C. I encourage as many to attend as
possible. If you have any questions, feel free to ask me

at any time.



Youth Opportunities Fund

Have a local or even national service idea? Great, you can earn scholarship
money for it. You can apply for up to $2,000! More information will be
Coming $OON Or you can visit the Key Club website which has everything

you 1'1€€d to know about YOUth OppOl’tUl’litiGS Fund.

Dollywood Fall Rally

The Dollywood Fall Rally is going to be blast this year! It will be a great
opportunity to have fun with your fellow Key Club members and enjoy the
various events we have planned. It will be held on October the 16¢h. Be

sure not to miss it.

Thank you for taking the time to read
this newsletter. If you have any
questions about the information in this
newsletter, please email me at any time.

Even if its not Key Club related, just

send an email over. Don't hesitate to

ask!



